Mission Moment - August 6, 2017
River Valley Christian Life Corps

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

We are extremely excited to announce that River Valley Christian Life Corps will be launching a satellite campus in our Help-
ing Hand building very soon. This organization is dedicated to helping struggling young men and women get back on their
feet by discipling them through Christian principles. They do an incredibly good job of helping people with no hope to find
and keep a job, be better parents, and have great relationships all without creating dependency.

In the video this morning, you will hear from Amanda Yates, the Executive Director of RVCLC. Amanda has worked very hard to
make this one of the best ministries in this area! Our prayer is that more of our people will get involved with this fantastic
ministry. You can volunteer to be a mentor, and it only takes one hour per week to make an eternal impact on someone’s life.
RVCLC will also provide you with all of the training that you need to get started.

Prayer
Take a few moments this morning and pray for River Valley Christian Life Corps. Pray that they would continue to make an

eternal impact in this area and even more so as they move into our church. Pray for Amanda as she continues to lead out.

Do Something
Next Sunday, August 13th, we will be hosting an informational meeting on a trip to South Asia in Room 114 immediately fol-

lowing the worship service. The trip will be November 17-26. If you are interested, contact Mary McCutchen at mmccutch-
en@vbsd.us.
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